

28 March 2022

**Dear Families** 

Many of you would know that the College is currently preparing for our 2022 Musical. This involves students from years 5-12 performing five separate shows at the end of Term 2. The College has a strong reputation of putting on high quality shows and look forward to welcoming people from the College and wider community to view these performances. The 2022 Musical, *High School Musical*, will be a wonderful show for people of all ages to come and enjoy.

The College wishes to extend an invitation to families with businesses to consider sponsoring the College Musical in 2022. This is a new initiative and one we are excited to pursue as we build effective partnerships with our parent community. The details of the different sponsorship packages are noted below. It must be noted that the College retains the right to choose which businesses will be most appropriate to represent the College in this way.

## Platinum Sponsorship Package:

- \$5000 financial contribution
- 1 sponsorship place available for the Platinum deal
- 2 x Family Ticket Packs (8 tickets) + Full back page ad in the official Musical program
- Ads in the College Vine from Term 2 until the conclusion of the show
- Ad slide looped at each show on screen prior to show and intermission with business logo
- College promotion on social media platforms

## Gold Sponsorship Package:

- \$2000 financial contribution
- 2 sponsorship places available for the Gold deal
- 4 tickets to the Musical
- ½ Page logo and advertisement in official Musical program on sponsors' page
- Ads in the College Vine for Term 2
- Ads on screen prior to show and intermission

## Silver Sponsorship Package:

- \$1000 financial contribution
- 5 places available for the Silver deal
- 4 tickets to the musical
- Logo in musical program on sponsors' page

## **Bronze Sponsorship Package:**

- \$500 financial contribution
- 10 places available for the Bronze deal
- 2 tickets to the Musical
- Logo in musical program
- Ads in the College Vine from Term 2

For any discussions, or to register your interest, please contact Mr Leighton Corr, Deputy Principal (Secondary) by 15 April via email <a href="mailto:l.corr@pac.nsw.edu.au">l.corr@pac.nsw.edu.au</a> or call the College. We look forward to partnering with many of you in this way. The College intends to purchase some new lighting equipment for this show and for future events, and any sponsorships will be beneficial in the purchase of this equipment.

**Leighton Corr** 

heighten lope

Deputy Principal (Secondary)

To Serve Christ